Rashell Sheary

No, we shouldn't require this. Maybe 2045 or something. There are not enough charging stations,
they take too long to charge, the power requirements, etc. The average person cannot afford a new
vehicle even with the tax credit. Then the increased cost to charge it at home and having to have a
new outlet put it just for it is ridiculous as there is a lack of skilled labor like electricians. We are
not California and we will never be (thank God).



